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Dear Governor,

I am totally support o have this Competition law in
HK. HK is so small that few big players can CONTROL
the market. They always "Abuse of a dominant merket
position" and exercise unfair practices to small
players.

e.g., the oil companies fixed the high price together,
retailers deducted suppliers' payment because of low
margin, Fix pricing and pressure on suppliers to kick
out other retailers joining the market

(Carrefour) ......

If we can have this law legislated, this will
definitely help HK to have a FAIR TRADE economic
envirnment than now.

Thanks for your consideration.
Regards,

Joshua Suen
Hong Kong Citizen
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